
 

 
 

Ref. No. MCHI/GEN/12-13/109 

 

October 19, 2012 

 

 

To,  

All Members of MCHI-CREDAI & MCHI-CREDAI Units 

 

Sub: Filing of ST-3 return only for the period 1
st

 April to 30
th

 June 2012.   

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Please find attached herewith a Trade Notice dated 09.10.2012 issued by Shri Sushil Solanki, 

Commissioner, Service Tax-I, Mumbai along with notifications issued by the CBEC department on  

28
th

 September 2012 and 15
th

 October 2012 regarding filing of half yearly return for the period from             

1
st

 April to 30
th

 September 2012, which are self explanatory.  

 

For any clarification you can contact the undersigned at 022-42121421 or goyal@mchi.net 

 

Thanks & Regards,  

 

Yours truly,  

For MCHI-CREDAI 

 

      Sd/- 

C. P. Goyal,  

Chief Manager, Finance 

 


